safety protocol



Welcome to Comanche County Memorial Hospital!

Effective September 5, 2023

To ensure the safety of our visitors, patients and team members, we require all who enter this facility to check in with a valid ID through Green Security. Green Security is an internal system only.

Once an ID is scanned in the kiosk, a badge is printed with a QR code to wear throughout your visit. Badges expire at midnight; each day a new badge must be obtained.

In the event of a tornado or other disaster, this information is needed so first responders know who is in our building and where to find them.

Reminders:

- Information is safe and secure
- Information is not tracked or sold to an outside source
- Information keeps our facilities safe
- You will not be denied care for yourself or a loved one
- Please check out when you leave the building and remove your badge
- No background checks are being performed